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Andrew: 

The FSS proposal looks good.  I do, however,  have several 

questions: 

 

Card Readers 

Will the Card Readers be compatible with the system used elsewhere in 

the building?  In the stairways?   

 

Electrical Work 

Is this work necessary?  Are there not sufficient outlets and grounds in 

the Telephone/LAN Room (2613)?  If not why not? 

 

What is the story on the conduit to the guard's desk?  Is it necessary? FSS 

suggests that it is advisable?  Why?  What are the risks? 

 

Are the qualifications listed on Page 2 of Ogden's letter reasonable?  

Do they justify the same mark-up as the other work? 

 

 

From the desk of... 
 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW 

Washington, DC  20530 

 

(202) 724-0088 

Fax: (202) 724-0457 
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